
 
 
 
 
27th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,      
 
As part of this year’s book week our Nursery 1 children are lucky enough to have the opportunity to visit 
Gosforth Library to take part in a story telling workshop on Tuesday 5th March, leaving school at 10am. 
 
Parent Helpers: We will need parent helpers to accompany the children on the visit. Please speak to the class 
teachers if you are able to join them.  
 
As part of World Book Day there may be live Facebook / twitter reports and possibly some photographs taken 
on the day.  If you would not like your child to be included in having their image taken, please return the slip 
below by Monday 4th March.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Turner 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Name of Child:_______________________________   Class:____________________ 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Please return by Monday 4th March if you do not wish your child to be photographed or on social media. 
 
I DO NOT WISH MY CHILD TO PHOTOGRAPHED OR TAKE PART IN FACEBOOK/TWITTER REPORTS FOR WORLD  

BOOK DAY.  Please tick  

 
 
Name…………………………………………….… Relationship………………………………………………….. 
 
Tel No……………………………………………. 
 
Signed………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian     Date………….. 


